
BOROUGH	OF	BERNARDSVILLE	BOARD	OF	HEALTH	
MAY	18,	2020	

	
The	May	18,	2020	Board	of	Health	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	6:30	PM	via	
conference	call,	due	to	Corona19	virus	precautions.	
	
Present:		Leonard	Friedman,	Francine	Dello	Russo,	Angela	Calzetta,	Bill	
Youngblood,	Jena	McCredie	(Council	Liaison),	Tricia	Cowell	(Township	BOH)	
	
Statement	of	Presiding	Officer:		Adequate	notice	of	this	meeting	was	
provided	by	being	posted	on	the	Municipal	Bulletin	Board	on	the	main	floor	
of	the	Municipal	building	and	on	the	Borough	Website,	mailed	to	local	
newspapers,	and	filed	with	the	Municipal	clerk.	
	
Approval	of	Minutes:		The	minutes	of	our	March	26,	2020	meeting	and	the	
special	April	14,	2020	meeting	were	reviewed,	moved/seconded	by	Bill	
Youngblood/Angela	Calzetta	and	unanimously	approved.	
	
Business	of	Visitors:		None	
	
HEALTH	OFFICER’S	REPORT:		Tricia	Cowell	discussed	the	Health	Officer’s	
Report	for	March,	which	was	reviewed,	discussed,	and	unanimously	
approved.		
	
OLD	BUSINESS:		BOH	members	agreed	to	schedule	our	January,	2021	
reorganization	meeting	on	Monday,	January	18,	2021	at	6:30PM.	
	
NEW	BUSINESS:		Discussion	was	held	with	Township	Health	Officer	
regarding	the	Covid19	situation	and	related	information.		Items	discussed	
were:	

1. Farmers	Market	location,	operation	and	social	distancing.		
2. Schools	reopening	in	September?			
3. Possible	municipal	pool	/	summer	camps	opening	date.	
4. Box	Car	refrigerated	truck.	Proper	documentation	was	received.	
5. VNA	–	initial	contact	and	history	tracing	for	possible	Covid19	

individuals.	Follow-up	Covid19	follow	up	report.	Contact	tracing	occurs	
daily.	

6. Emergency	septic	repairs	only.	
7. No	food	establishments	inspected.	

	
ADJOURNMENT:			Motion	to	adjourn	approved	at	7:08	PM.	
								Next	meeting:	July	20,	2020	at	6:30	PM.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Francine	Dello	Russo	
	


